
 

     

         Attention Maryland State Retirees who are disabled or 65 and older.  United We 

Matter is sponsoring the Eastern Shore RX Drug Coverage Meeting on November 18th in 

Stevensville, Kent Island.  

• Did you know the Maryland General Assembly eliminated your Prescription Drug 

Coverage? 

• Did you know that the injunction in Fitch v. Maryland is the only reason you still 

have access to this benefit? 

• Did you know that without your RX drug Coverage the costs of your medication 

will skyrocket? 

Its time to Join the Fight!  Come to the meeting on November 18th to support our petition 

drive and right this wrong. Seating is limited and registration is required. For more 

information go to www.unitedwematter.com. 

 

 

 

            

 

 
         
 
             

       4990 Mercantile Road, Unit 44102| Nottingham, MD 21236 | www.unitedwematter.com | 443.608.0866 

http://www.unitedwematter.com/
http://www.unitedwematter.com/

